
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 23rd June 2023
This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Praise Certificates
Seahorses: Tallulah and 

Coden
Seals:  Sennen and Theo

Starfish:  Louie  and Sethan
Dolphins: Jorja and Rafey

Congratulations Everybody!

Dates for your Diary
Monday 26th June – Starfish Trip to Falmouth Museum and Art Gallery
Thursday 13th (PM) and 14th (Eve) July– Join us for the Dolphin Class 
end of year performance! (More details to follow)
Friday 14th July – School reports to go out
Wednesday 19th July- Y6 trip to Flambards
Thursday 20th July – 2pm End of Year Prize Giving Assembly at St 
Peter’s Church
Friday 21st July – 2pm Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly (up at the church)

End of Summer term!

AUTUMN 2023

Just to let you know, of a few changes next 
term.

As from September, the Governors have 
made the decision to move our new 

Reception cohort down to the main school 
site.

As  the decision has also been taken to 
pause the nursery provision, here at 
Flushing, this will mean that the class 

structure across the school, will change 
slightly too.

The staff are really looking forward to 
meeting their new classes during our 

transition sessions, more details of this are 
to follow, as soon as arrangements are 

finalised.
 Thank you all for your continued support!
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The Caterpillar

Brown and Furry
Caterpillar in a hurry;

Take your walk
To the shady leaf or stalk.

May no toad spy you,
May the little birds pass by 

you;
Spin and die,

To live again a butterfly.

Christina Rosetti

NEW COURTS! 

PLEASE JOIN US TO CELEBRATE 
THE COURT OPENING

 
FRIDAY 30TH JUNE 2023

Starts 4.30PM

MYLOR 
CREEK 
COURTS

 PLEASE BRING YOUR TENNIS RACQUETS,  
BASKETBALLS & PICNIC BLANKETS.

*TITANS BASKETBALL TEAM FREE KIDS TASTER COACHING (BBALLS PROVIDED)*   

*LISTEN  TO THE HIP HOP TUNES FROM SOUND TRAVELS WHILST YOU PLAY*

*REFRESHMENTS & HOT DOGS STAND* 

 

Water Bottles

Replacement school water 
bottles, or lids, are available 
from the office, the cost is £1.

Sports 
Day 2023!

Thank you all, for 
such a wonderful 

afternoon of 
thrills, spills and 

teamwork!


